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Updates on Current Projects: 
 
Car Park  -  The car park planning application for the secondary stage of the project has been withdrawn until further 
discussions with Architect have taken place.   This will be completed once SAC and Architect have agreed the process.  The 
height restrictor/barrier etc. will be reapplied for by Architect. 
 
Hall  -  No representative was present so nothing to report. 
 
Martyrs’ Tomb/Garden Contract  -  as Celia was on holiday it was decided to leave this project over until next meeting. 
 
Arnsheen Park  -  confirmation received from SAC that they do not own the ‘bridge’.  An Affidavit will be drawn up  included 
in it a statement to the effect that the bridge has been used for access for a period in excess of 20 years, BCIC solicitors hope to 
complete on this purchase by 28 November 2013.. 
 
Community Bus  -  trip to Castle Douglas in October was very successful and another trip planned for 30 November.  Since 
the Board meeting we have learned that once again Richard Carr of SAYLSA has cancelled this trip. 
Bursaries  -two applications for bursaries had been received, Board agreed one 2nd needed further investigation.  Any resident 
wishing to apply for a bursary, available to all Barrhill residents, should apply to Lily Niven, 01465 821275. 
 
AGM – Changes to Memoranda & Articles  -  no further update on the M&A as Gavin was unable to attend.. 
 
Winter Fuel Payment  -  so far 80 residents have applied and received their £100 Winter Fuel Payment. 
 
FINAL DATE FOR WINTER FUEL PAYMENT IS 30 NOVEMBER 2013, IF YOU HAVEN’T ALREADY 
SUBMITTED YOUR CLAIM ALONG WITH YOUR COUNCIL TAX NOTICE PLEASE DO SO AS SOON AS 
POSSIBLE.  TO REQUEST A COPY FROM SAC PLEASE CALL 0300 123 0900 
 
Any queries regarding the WFP please contact Lily Niven 821275 or Celia Strain 821333 
 
Membership  -  All membership applications received to date have been put on hold until the new M&A have been approved 
by the Board. 
 
Correspondence  -  a Director of the Board had been approached by a resident suggesting the BCIC set up a scheme to assist 
residents who wished to have solar panels installed on their homes. The Board discussed possible ways this could be achieved 
but decided against the issue at this time owing to financial constraints. 
 
 
 
 
Lily Niven 
Director - BCIC   


